
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          CHAPTA Fundraising Event  

 

 

 We are delighted to announce our first fundraising event of the year. As you will have 

seen, the school has been prioritising improving the school grounds to make the outdoor space 

more inviting and fun. We have already replaced the surface on the front playground and 

created a sports zone as well as installing a climbing frame for all to access. The school council 

are asking children throughout school to share ideas of what they would like to see outside and 

this will form the plan for the next expenditure from money raised through fundraising. Your 

help with this would be greatly appreciated. 

 

On Tuesday 28th November we will be holding a book sale and teddy tombola. This is the 

perfect opportunity to have a clear out and donate any teddies and books which are no longer 

needed. Books will then be sorted into categories and sold after school. Donated teddies will be 

used in a teddy tombola. 

 

We need your help with two things: 

 

• We would be grateful for any donations of books and teddies. Please send to school on 

Monday 27th November. Please do not send prior to this as we do not have space to 

store. 

 

• Please come along on Tuesday 28th  November at 3:15pm to support the event. We plan 

to host the stalls outside on the KS1 and KS2 playground however will move in to the 

main hall if it rains. Further communication will follow. 

 

Thanks in advance for you support 

ChaPTA 

 

 

 

 

  

 
  


